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Hi Emily,
 
 
I just want to give you information 720 am aem did another blast at mine site which I was told by
Nunavut beneficiaries at their cabin north end of the mine, as I mentioned Aem have no concerns to
marine and land wildlife at all, plus its caribou migration season which the mine knows about, just
because they cant see doesn’t mean any caribou are close by. I for sure know this will continue as it
happened July 2,2021 already and in July 1,2020, negative impact it has to wildlife marine and land.
We all know wildlife have better hearing and sense of vibration in the water and on land, pure
ignorance and no concerns from Aem. Charges should be laid under wildlife act regards to what
happened July 2,2021 and July 14,2021.
 
Andrew
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